
From: james cornell [mailto:jimcornell@optonline.net]
Sent: Saturday, June 24, 2006 12:50 AM
To: Charlie Sferra, DCO
Cc: Hal Marschall, RCO; Merlon Wiggin, VCP 18
Subject: JUNE DCP 18 REPORT
 
COMO Sferra,
 
Sorry for the delay for this report.  Things are finally getting back to normal.
 
Debbie Cornell, PVCP 18 had her final back surgery this past Wednesday.  The surgery
went better than expected and today she took her first steps.  All of her medical problems
seemed to be resolved.  Finally some good news!  She is expected to stay at Columbia
Presbyterian for a few more days and then transfer to St. Charles for Physical Therapy for
a few weeks.  Her goal is to attend CWO Dennis Casey’s COC
 
The Call Out exercise originally planed for 4 June was postponed due to my problems.  A
new date will be announced shortly.  The date will be scheduled before July Month End.
 
Our recruiting campaign is ongoing.  The New Member open houses didn’t go over as
expected.  Our committee will meet and decide what our future plans will be.  We still
plan on additional days at Marinas to encourage membership.  The plans are still to
develop a Detachment in the Hampton.  We also are looking into a detachment in Wading
River / Mattituck area.
 
MDA; Division 18 will conduct a MDA Workshop on Tuesday, 27 June at Station
Shinnecock.  More workshops will follow.
 
Division 18 has been very successful in Public Affairs, with its Open Houses and New
Articles.
 
To date Public Education and Vessel Examination are ahead of schedule. 
 
Jim Cornell, DCP 18 (1SR)
(631) 395-6244


